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December 8, 2020 

 
VIA EMAIL 
Mayor Rex Hardin (Rex.Hardin@copbfl.com)  
Vice Mayor Beverly Perkins (Beverly.Perkins@copbfl.com) 
Commissioner Andea McGee (Andrea.McGee@copbfl.com) 
Commissioner Rhonda Eaton (Rhonda.Eaton@copbfl.com) 
Commissioner Tom McMahon (Tom.McMahon@copbfl.com) 
Commissioner Cyndy Floyd (Cyndy.Floyd@copbfl.com) 
100 West Atlantic Blvd 
Popano Beach, FL 33060 
 
Re:  Comcast Comments  

City Commission Agenda Item 25, December 8, 2020 
 P.H. 2020-76 

An Ordinance Relating to Communications Facilities in Public Rights of Way 
 
Dear Mayor Hardin, Vice Mayor Perkins, and Commissioners: 
 
I write on behalf of Comcast regarding the referenced ordinance.  Along with other 
communications providers, Comcast has worked with City Attorney Mark Berman to address 
concerns we had with the initial drafts.  We appreciate Mr. Berman’s professionalism and 
investment of time to make that process work.  
  
We look forward to our continued relationship with the City as we move forward with the 
implementation phase that will strengthen our communications network and services to your 
community.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Robert G. Scott, Jr. 
 
cc:  Mark Berman, City Attorney (Mark.Berman@copbfl.com) 

Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk (Asceleta.Hammond@copbfl.com) 
Derek Cooper, Comcast 
Dawn Stagliano, Comcast 


